
             The Avenue Infant School  

        FRIDAY UPDATE 
         Friday 29th September 2023 

In celebration assembly today we said well done to the following children, who received 
Special Awards  and special gold Headteacher’s Award sticker:  

Amelia (Beech class) - for showing our Avenue values and understanding the golden rules. 

Lexi (Hazel class) - for being an excellent role model, always following the golden rules. 

Souley (Maple class) - for setting a great example to the class, always listening and following rules. 

Gideon (Cherry class) - for working really hard in phonics and reading confidently.  

AUTUMN TERM 1 WEEK 4 

LETTERS / EMAILS 
HOME THIS WEEK: 

Parent Governor 
Deadline email 

Reception Learning 
Newsletter 

WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK (Autumn 1 Week 5): 

Monday 2nd Oct  - Rock steady club 

Tuesday 3rd  - Year 2 P.E. 

    - Year 2 NSPCC workshops 

Wednesday 4th   - 

Thursday 5th  - Year 1 P.E.  

Friday 6th   - Year 1 Family Reading - 8.50-9.10am 

    - Reception P.E. 

Values tokens 

total this week:   

142 

Thank you for your support of our Macmillan Cancer Support Cake sale after school today.  It was lovely to have so 
many generous donations of cakes and purchases for such a good cause. 

I am afraid we have had contact from local residents this week who are concerned about some unsafe driving and 
parking around school at drop off and pick up times.  Can I please remind everyone that cars should NOT stop / park on 
the yellow zigzags outside school, no cars should park on or near the sharp corner opposite or obstructing the 
pavement or any driveways.  This is for the safety of our children and none of us want an accident to happen.  The 
police will be stopping by to monitor the situation.  Thank you for your support with improving this issue. 

As part of our commitment to safeguarding, it is important that we ensure that parents/carers 
are as  informed as possible about online safety.  

What parents and carers need to know about sharing photos online 

One of the more heart-warming, life-affirming aspects of social media is being able to share 

special moments in our children’s lives with family and friends: from the first day at school or 

blowing out birthday cake candles to smiling holiday selfies and cute Halloween costumes. Is 

there, however, such a thing as too much sharing – and can it actually put children in danger?  

With potential risks such as accidentally displaying identifying details (images showing where a child lives or what 

school they go to, for example) and photos being seen and saved by strangers, perhaps we need to take a little more 

caution over what we post and where we post it. This guide runs through some safety considerations when sharing 

images. 

A larger version of these guides can be downloaded from our school Facebook page. https://www.facebook.com/
TheAvenueInfantSchool/ 
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